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This month in the Green Room we are using our 

imaginations and learning about all sorts of fun things! We 

will be talking about the circus, carnivals, Wild West, 

Fairytale stories and inventions/robots!  

 To Start August off we will be talking about the 

Carnival. The letter for the first week of August is C. We 

will learn all about the different words that start with C. 

 The second week will be all about the Wild West! 

Yee-haw!! We will be panning for gold, learning about 

cowboys and cowgirls and so much more!  

 The third week will be all about fairytales! The kids 

will be learning about imagination and how they can scare 

away monsters.  

 The Fourth week we will learn about robots and 

explore technology. The kids will be using a variety of 

materials to make their own robots and inventions. 

Jean- Jacques Rousseau once said, “The world of 

reality has its limits; the world of imagination is 

boundless.” As a class we are looking forward to a limitless 

month! 

Water Days 

 Tuesday August 

13th 

 

 

School Carnival  
 Wednesday, 

August 14th 

5:45-7:00 pm 
 

School Closed 

 Friday August 

30th 

 Monday 
September 2nd 

MARK YOUR 

CALENDARS!!! 

 

 


